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VM600 MK1 system – discontinuation of the CPUM communication card 

 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

This letter is to inform you that the CPUM communication card for VM600 Mk1 is being phased out due to the 

obsolescence of key electronic component for which there is no alternative. 

The impacted part numbers (PNRs) are: 

 200-595-SSS-33h for the CPUM card standard version (Ethernet redundant) 

 200-595-SSS-33hL for the CPUM card standard version (Ethernet redundant) with conformal coating 

 200-595-SSS-34h for the CPUM card isolated version 

 200-595-SSS-52h for the CPUM card Ethernet and serial redundant version 

 601-003-000-004 for the CPUM card preconfigured 

 VM600SYS when a CPUM card is ordered as part of an assembled and configured system. 

It is important to note that there is no fully equivalent VM600/VM600 Mk2 replacement product available but there 

are still a number of cards available. For VM600, the alternative proposed is the CPUR2 card offering the same 

feature set with exception of the embedded display and Modbus RTU. For VM600Mk2, the CPUMMk2 is replacing 

the CPUM card. 

Accordingly, please contact Meggitt if you think you will be affected by the discontinuation of this product. 

Please do not hesitate to contact your Meggitt representative for any assistance regarding this 

announcement. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
 

Michaël Hafner 

Protection & Monitoring Systems Senior Product Line Manager 

Energy Sensing & Controls 

Energy & Equipment 
 

Tel: +41 (0)26 407 18 58 

Email: michael.hafner@ch.meggitt.com 
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